
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Youth quad bikes 

There are two models affected by this recall: 

• ATV-3EB

• ATV-8E

These ATVs are available in various colours

Dates sold: 01/06/2021 – 22/08/2023 

Why the product is recalled: The bikes do not meet the mandatory 
standard for quad bikes and general use quad bikes. 

The quad bikes are missing the required warnings and has not been 
tested for lateral stability. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death if the bike tips over or if 
consumers are not aware of safety information and warnings before 
using the quad bikes. 

1. Consumers should stop using the quad bike immediately.
2. Consumers should contact Eazybikes to make arrangements for their

quad bikes to be fitted with the required warnings and to be provided
the stability information for the affected quad bikes.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

adam@eazybikes.com.au or raymond@eazybikes.com.au 

(08) 6270 1450, 8:30 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday and 8:30 am to 1pm
Saturday

Purchased from: Eazybikes & Kimberly Motorcycles and ATV 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice

• Set a reminder on your phone
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